Holton Public Schools
“Rooted in Community, Reaching for Excellence, Ready for the Future”

Elementary Office — (231) 821-1825 @ Middle School Office — (231) 821-1775
High School Office — (231) 821-1725 @ Athletic Office — (231) §21-1930

March 18, 2020 - 12:00PM
Dear Holton Families:

| hope you are staying well and healthy. The Holton Board of Education meeting
scheduled on March 23, 2020 has been cancelled. Due to the current public health
crisis, we want to take the necessary precautions to protect our community. Our next
regularly scheduled Board of Education meeting is April 20, 2020. Should a board
meeting be needed prior to April 20, we will post the meeting in accordance with the
Open Meetings Act. Although these meetings are open to the public, the public is
encouraged not to attend these meetings unless the public health advisories change.

We hope these measures play some part in keeping people safe and healthy.
Sincerely,

Amy Brookhouse

Board President
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